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Myself, the undersigned dr. Horia Stefanescu, one of the authors of the manuscript
entitled “Malnutrition and non-compliance to nutritional recommendations in
patients with cirrhosis are associated with a lower survival” hereby declare that the

quality of English language used in the manuscript reaches at least Grade A.

In favour of this statement I inform your office that I am the holder of C1 CEFR certification
for proficient use of English since 2010 and also of a Cambridge FCA grade A since 2002.
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